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Membership Renewal 2022 

Once again it’s time for our annual membership renewal. A Mac Club 
membership corresponds to the calendar year, therefore, all current 
memberships will expire December 31 of this year. All new and renewing 
members, starting in September and later, will be active for the rest of this 
year and all of 2023. 


Due to the COVID shutdown and very limited services that we could offer, 
the club renewed all memberships the past two years at no cost to the 
member.  We have upgraded many features in the lab such as a new 
teaching TV, state of the art router, and sound system. We have recently 
partnered with the Orange County Public Library to provide classes on 
using their website for book borrowing and reading. We hope these steps 
and the classroom improvements will warrant your renewal. 


Come into the lab and a supervisor will assist you in renewing. You can 
also download the membership form at our website (TheMacClub.org) and 
bring with you to the lab. The annual fee for single, resident is still the 
same at $10 and by renewing you will continue to receive email notices of 
classes and special events. And as a bonus, we have several great 
promotional gifts to choose from.  


Gene Hollaway

President, Mac Club


